Dear Customers: March, 2016

Shinyei Capacitor Co., Ltd.
Masafumi Ogata

President and Representative Director

Concentration of Field Offices

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your loyal patronage.

As part of our move to strengthen our business functions, we will be incorporating our
Tokyo field office in our head office (Shinyei Kaisha head office).

This move is designed to strengthen the operations of our staff, and we hope that it will
assist you in our relationship.

Please excuse the informality of this letter.

1. New address:
Shinyei Bldg. 5F, 77-1 Kyomachi, Chuo-ku,
Kobe, Hyogo 650-0034, Japan
Tel: +81-78-392-6909
Fax: +81-78-332-1621
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2. Commencement of operations:
April 1st, 2016 (Friday)
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- 8 minutes walk from JR Sannomiya Station

Nearest | * 8 minutes walk from Sannomiya Station on the Hankyu

stations Kobe Line, Hanshin Main Line, and Kobe-kosoku Line

+ 8 minutes walk from Sannomiya Station on the Municipal
Subway Seishin and Yamate Line




